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Community Area Young People’s Issues Group  28
th
 November 2012 

CAYPIG Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MINUTES 

APOLOGIES 
 

John Mills – PCSO 

Jordan Ball- Young Person 

Richard Harris Locality Team Leader 

Jema Matthews – IYS Youth Worker 

 

WELCOME/THOSE PRESENT 
 

Jan Bowra – IYS Youth Development Co-

ordinator 

Andrew Jack – Marlborough Area Board Manager 

Cllr Jemima Milton – Area Board/Wiltshire Council 

PJ Rebbeck – IYS Volunteer 

Jenny Bowley – IYS Youth Worker 

Katherine Ford – Young Person (chair) 

Amy Bush – Young Person (minute taker) 

Imogen Richardson – Young Person 

Kerry Rebbeck – Young Person 

 

The group was informed that Cllr Peggy Dow 

was unable to attend 

 

The meeting began with an Ice Breaker – 

everyone was put into 2’s and was asked to 

reveal 3 things that people may not know about 

them.   

 

To release individuals from embarrassment – 

we won’t be listing what was revealed 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The chair updated the group on what the young 

people’s issues group have been up to since the 

last CAYPIG – mainly funding raising for the 

lights. 

 

The young people have currently raised 

approximately £500. 

 

THE AGENDA 
 

The group were split into 2 groups 

 

Group 1 had the opportunity to review and 

discuss whether the Community Grant was 

adequate for young people to complete. 

 

Andrew Jack suggested that the details of the 

application should be kept but may be certain 

amendments could be made.  Will discuss with 

the rest of the Area Board 

. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 

 

While Group 2 – worked on completing a grant 

from ASTER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Having discussed the contents of the grant and 

realizing that some of the information required, 

needed more details –Cllr Jemima Milton 

suggested that completing the grant should be 

done at a later date  in order for the relevant 

details required can be included. 

 

The group agreed-Cllr Jemima Milton also agreed 

to help with the application when the young 

people were ready to complete it 

 

AOB 

 
Jan updated the group on the current 

situation on involving young people in the 

Youth Advisory Group. 

 

Several young people from the 
Youth Council (St John) have signed up to 

get involved; the challenge now is to choose 

which out of the list will be appointed to 

represent the school. 

 
Young people to represent the following 

groups are still required…. 

 

Voluntary Sector 

Faith Groups 

Teenage Parent 

Young Person who used to be in care 

 

Andrew Jack is still waiting for the following 

representatives, to represent: 

 

Voluntary Sector 

Parish Council 

Town Council 

NHS 

Local Business 

Police 

 

Special thanks were given to Cllr Jemima 

Milton for representing the Area Board 

 

Further information 

 
For further information on how to get involved 

and/or to be a part of the Youth Advisory Group, 

please see details below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The dates of the next 

CAYPIG meetings will 

follow in the New Year 

 

Merry Christmas! 
 

Jan Bowra/Katherine Ford 

01672 512762 

Janette.bowra@wiltshire.gov.uk 


